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In English, our focus will continue to be based on the story book ‘The Journey Home’. We 
will carry out various activities based on this book, such as, writing a postcard using past 
tense verbs, identifying spelling rules for plural nouns, recording characters thoughts and 
writing a wanted poster to stop hunting. 

In Maths, we will be counting in 10s and 1s on a number line, estimating numbers on a 
number line and comparing objects. 

In P.E. we will be continuing with our multi-skills and gymnastics work. 

In Music, we will be working on our harvest song. 

In Geography we will be learning about the different climate zones and where hot and cold 
countries are on a world map. 

In Art we will be sketching leaves with different media including pens, pencils and wax 
crayons.  

In Science, we will be learning about different habitats and microhabitats. 

In R.E. we will be discussing what Christians believe God is like and how he showed 
compassion towards Jonah. We will be writing prayers of thanks to God. 

In PSHE we will be learning about the importance of caring for family members. 

 

Notices 

We will continue to work on the 10x table this week.  

 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact either of us.  

Many thanks 

Mrs S. Chadburn & Miss C. Bennison 
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